
 

 

 

 

11th May 2017 

To whom it may concern, 

I am worried that the restrictions to the sale of homeopathic remedies 

and services will greatly impact the health and wellbeing of my family as 

this is the major way in which I treat my family for acute and chronic 

medical issues. Therefore, I am extremely opposed to Option 4 of the 

TGA Consultation. 

I understand that the TGA is there to regulate and protect the safe use of 

medicines and the medical practices here in Australia, but I don’t 

approve of the TGA restricting my use of safe, low risk medicines. 

Especially regarding the ongoing treatment, with homeopathy, for my 

youngest son with autism.  The improvement he has made in the last 6 

months under the care of his homeopath has been amazing and all his 

treating therapists would agree.   

Please allow me and my family to continue to use homeopathy as well as 

convensational medicine to aid our health and wellbeing 

Please consider  “Option 1 –  Keeping homeopathy regulated the way it 

is.” 

Thank you, 

 




